
In order to reduce personal contact, we will continue  
not passing the plate for the offering. A bucket will be  

available at the back door. Thank you for your faithfulness.  

 We’re so glad you’re here!  
Please fill out a Visitor Card from the back of the pew and place it in 
the offering bucket as you leave today. Also, please stop by the foyer  
on your way out to receive our special “Visitor Gift” today! 

What’s Happening This Week? 
 

Sunday 5:00 pm Youth Meeting    
 
Wednesday 6:00 pm Devotional on HSFM Facebook & YouTube 
   (Families are encouraged to watch devotional & pray together as a family at home) 
 

MAD SCIENCE 

Vacation Bible School 

 
. 

Exploring God’s Creation & Discovering Jesus! 

June 23rd - June 25th 

6:30pm - 8:30 pm, Dinner Served at 6pm 
Pre-Register at www.hollyspring.org 

Want to help? Signup sheet in foyer.  

Welcome to 

Holly Spring Friends Meeting 

May 21st, 2023 

   

Church Office: 336-879-3136 

Email: hollyspring@rtmc.net    Website: www.hollyspring.org 

Prelude and Centering Down 

Prayer 

Welcome, Announcements & Birthdays 

Praise & Worship   “Mighty to Save” 

Children’s Story 

Prayer Concerns 

Choir 

Special Music 

Open Worship 

Message 

Benediction 

Nursery Available 

This is for children under 4 for those who are interested.  

During 11am worship service. 

Homecoming & Memorial Sunday 

Sunday, May 28th, 2023 

Please join us as we celebrate  

Homecoming and Memorial Sunday!  

The day begins at 9:45 am for Sunday School, Worship at 

11:00 am with Randy Clendenin. A covered dish meal will 

round out the day in the Family Life Center following worship. 

Please plan to stay and join us. 

Operation Christmas Child 

Missions committee is collecting items for Samaritan’s Purse  shoeboxes each 

month. This months item is personal care item.  A box has been placed in the 

foyer for your donations. Please join us in an effort to share the love of Jesus with 

these kids. Month to month guide in foyer as well as May bulletin insert for ideas.  

Graduate Sunday 

June 4th 

During 11:00 AM Worship Service 

Benefit for Brooks Family 

Logan Brooks is the son of Scarlett Pell Brooks.  He was born   

April 8, 2023, with a congenital heart defect that affects the left 

side of his heart. Logan has undergone his first surgery but will 

need two additional open heart surgeries before the age of 3.   

Their home church, Tyson’s Creek Baptist Church,  

is sponsoring a benefit in their honor on  

June 16 from 11 AM— 8 PM 

Chicken Tender Plates are $10 

 Live Auction at 6 PM  

Tyson’s Creek Baptist Church, 10981 Siler City Glendon Rd. Bear Creek, NC 

Full flyer with details located on bulletin board in foyer. 

 

June 2, 2023 @ 8:30 PM 

Free Community Event 

Bring your own chair or blanket 

Follow signs at  Park Entrance 

 

Save the Date , June 17.. for Fishing at the Pond 

More Details to come! 

Dare to Discipline Books Available 
We have "The New Dare to Discipline"  book by James Dobson 

 available in the foyer to whoever wants one. 
This is a great resource for parents.  

They are available for $10.00 (below cost). See Janice Cheek. 
Handouts also available in foyer for 

 "Principles of Child Discipline and Guidelines for Spanking" 

mailto:hollyspring@rtmc.net
http://www.hollyspring.org


PRAYER CONCERNS 

 

SENIOR PASTOR  .............................................................................. Todd Brown 
336.318.5131     (cell) 
336.879.8388 (home) 

  

YOUTH PASTOR  ........................................................................... Trotter Bolton 
336.420.5058 (cell) 

CLERK OF MONTHLY MEETING ........................ Joe Allen: 336.879.2046 (home) 
CLERK OF MINISTRY & COUNSEL ............... Melvin Allen:  336.672.2496 (home) 
SECRETARY ..................................................................................... Brenda Kilby 
Secretary Office Hours:  Tuesday /Wednesday    9:00am - 3:00pm 

    Thursday        9:00am - 2:00pm 

Facility Reservations: 
 If anyone needs to reserve any of the church facilities or the van,  
 please call or email the secretary with the dates and times 
   
                   Special Reminder: Don’t forget we have a hearing assist system      
                  available on Sunday mornings! Anyone who needs to use this 
                  service can see the sound technician before service.   

 
 
 

Bulletin Announcements/Reservations 
All announcements for the bulletin should be called or emailed to the 
church office by Wednesday morning of each week.  

Ann Allen David Cox Bobby Millikan 

Karen Allen Polly Cox Reece Needham 

Susan Allen Laura Elizabeth Dawson Tom Otwell 

Family of Wanda  Allred Savanna Frazier Sherry Peterson 

Pam Bateman Tommy Garner Josh Phthisic 

Liam Beeson Joe Hayes Helen Pike 

Anita Brady Annarae Hodgin Ray & Diane Rivers 

Wiley Brady Family of Tracy Hussey Family of Gary 
Robbins 

Family  of Mary Brewer Family of Forbis Kivett Elizabeth Rowe 

Logan Brooks Faith Lamonds Tommy Saunders 

Brad Byers Evelyn Lewis Diane Shepherd 

Mildred Byrd Randy Lewis Family of Dorothy 
Stone 

Family of Rebecca Carper Samantha Maness Lester Stone 

Ward & Lisa Caviness Leonard McNeil Heather Wright 

Meghan Clifton Billie Moore Family of 
Swannie  Yow 

Carolyn Cox Chris Moore  

Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents 
Pattie Craven Crossroads of Asheboro 

Gary Cox Crossroads of Asheboro 
 

National Concerns 
 Government Leaders 

 Russia/Ukraine Crises 

 Prayers for China 

 Spiritual life and health of our nation, leaders and military families 

 Israel/Middle East/North Korea 

 Persecuted Christians Worldwide 
 

Ministries & Missions 

 Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries  

 Bob & Hope Carter, Missionaries 

 Greater Piedmont Adult & Teen Challenge 

 Grace Haven Christian Children’s Home, Siler City 

 Your Choices Randolph, Asheboro 

 TODAY NEXT SUNDAY 

GREETERS Jeremy & Ellane Campbell 
 and Family 

Chris and Haley 
Stout 

FLOWERS  Memorial Association 

CHILDREN’S STORY Sheila Brumley Emily Moore 

NURSERY Janice Cheek 
Grace Trogdon 

Beth and James Long 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR 

May 14th, 2023 

Sunday School Attendance -  30                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 Visitors -   

 Offering - 32 

Worship Attendance - 144 

OFFERINGS GENERAL FUND PARK  MINISTRY 

Last Sunday $2,610.00  $0.00  
Weekly Budget Req. $4,294.23  $192.31  

Weekly Variance ($1,684.23) ($192.31) 
Year-to-Date (Y-T-D) $79,898.00  $2,070.00  
Y-T-D Budget Req. $85,884.62  $3,846.15  

Y-T-D Variance ($5,986.62) ($1,776.15) 

 

Contact Information 

for Mildred Byrd 

5649 Tier View Trail 

Greensboro, NC 27405 

 

Cell Phone Number 

336-302-4862 


